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Commonwealth Edison 
One First Nat' al Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 
Address R o: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, llli s 60690 

August 12, 1981 

Mr. James G. Kepp-ler, Director 
Dfrectorate of Inspection and 

Enforcement - Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 6Gl37 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
Quad Cities Staton Units l and_ 2 
Zion Station Units l ~nd 2 
Sapplemental Response to IE 
Inspection Repprt Nos. 50-237/81-06 
50-249/81-04, 50-254181-03, 50-265/81-03, 
50-295/81-05, 50-304/81-03, 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237/249, 
50•254/265_a-and-50•295L304· -· - · - - · - · · · - - -

Reference (a): C. E. Norelius letter to Cordell Reed 
dated May l, 1981. 

(b) J. S. Abel letter to J. G. Keppler· 
dated June 15, 1981. 

(c): C. E. Norelius letter to Cordell Reed 
dated July 15, 1981. 

(d): L. 0. DelGeorge letter to J. G. Keppler 
dated July 24, 1981. 

(e): C. E. Norelius letter to Cordell Reed 
d_ at e d J u l y 2 9 , l 9 8 l • 

Dear ~r. Keppler: 

As discussed in References (b) through (e), Commonwealth 
Edison has. committed to revise the Quality Assurance Topical Report, 
CE-1-A, to clearly identify the specific regulatory guides and 
standards which each site is committed to .comp_ly with. This action 
was taken in response to the subject Inspe~tion Report transmitted 
by Reference (a). 

This is to inform you that we have submitted this proposed 
rev1s1on in the E. 0. Swartz letter to W. P. Haas dated August 7, 
1981. The letter with proposed changes is attached for your 
information. 
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J. G. Keppler - 2 - August 12, 1981 

As we have agreed, we will obtain reasonable assurance from 
NRR of the acceptability of this change within 90 days after the 
August 7, 1981, submittal date. Should the proposed revision 
require implementation of new- standards, or if changes are required 
to gain NRR acceptance, we will provide your office with an 
implementation schedule within 90 days after this submittal. 

Please address any questions concerning this matter to this 
off ice. 

Very truly yours, 

/ILfJJ~ 
Lo O. DelGeorge 

Director of Nuclear Licensing 

cc: Region III Inspector - Dresden 
Region III Inspector --Quad Cities 
Region III Inspe~tor - Zion 

Attachment 

lm 

2418N 




